
April 1st, 1927

Lieut.-Colonel D. B. Papineau, A.D.C., 
Government House,
Cuebeo, P.Q.

Dear Colonel Papineau:-

I 'beg to acknowledge receipt 
this morning of your letter of March 28th and the 
medals so generously donated by His Honour the 
Lieutenant-Governor of the Province of Cuebeo for 
competition in McGill University.

Till you please convey to 
His Excellency my sincere thanks for his gift and 
my appreciation of his interest in the University.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


